
 

On September 13, Garfield Elementary 

Principal Carlos Ramirez, and Assistant 

Principal Dolimer Gonzalez welcomed the 

“Future Leaders of Blended Academy” 

student organization. F.L.B.A. students 

displayed their kindness by gifting “cards of 

kindness” to Ms. Sandoval’s fifth grade class 

and Mrs. Santos’ second grade class. In 

alignment with Del Rio Cares Kindness 

month, students at Blended Academy wanted 

to display their kindness with our elementary 

neighbors. 

 


